John Long

From: Connolly, Paul M <paul.m.connolly@hud.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 8:42 AM

To: City Clerk Contact

Subject: Broadway Bridge Closure

Good Morning,

As a resident of the Ball Square area (Pearson Road), | am opposed to the full closure of the
Broadway bridge for a year. There needs to be an alternative to closing the bridge totally for a year.
The damage to local business and residents that will take place during a full bridge is going to be
tremendous. The Board of Alderman and the Mayor need to find an alternative that will be less
disruptive to the businesses and residents of Ball Sq. and to the commuters that access that route on
a daily basis!

Paul Connolly,
79 Pearson Road



